
HIS EMINENCE  
GARCHEN  
RINPOCHE

TEACHING ON 
 The Benefits of Remembering the Guru

SATURDAY, MAY 14 
1:00 – 2:30pm [EDT] 

VIA ZOOM

Kunzang Palchen Ling is thrilled to welcome HE Garchen Rinpoche to teach via Zoom 
on “The Benefits of Remembering the Guru.” This topic is extremely meaningful and 
timely to our sangha and undoubtedly many other practitioners as well. Being that 
Garchen Rinpoche and Bardor Rinpoche shared a close and warmhearted teacher-student 
relationship over many lifetimes, there will be great blessing in receiving this teaching. 

We hope that many people will benefit from this auspicious event.

Suggested donation for KPL members $60; suggested donation for non-members $75 
(members: email registration@kunzang.org for code)

Zoom link will be sent to attendees a few days before the teaching.

go to: bitly.ws/quxX to register or use the qr code
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